
 
Preparing Our Students for Tomorrow…Today! 

  
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2025 
 
Dear School #4 Families:  
 
All schools are now required to notify parents after each monthly emergency drill is 
conducted. Today, we successfully held our monthly emergency drill and then resumed 
our regular school schedule. This was only a drill and students were not in danger at 
any time.  
 
Thank you and please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Regards,  
 

Lori S. Kelly 
 
Lori S. Kelly  
Principal 

Winslow Township Elementary School #4 
541 Kali Road 

Sicklerville, N.J.  08081 
(856) 728 - 2440 
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